
 
 
 
 
Larry Miller went to be with the Lord on January 24, 2023. Larry is survived by 
his wife, Sorahana and numerous family and friends. He was a member of the 
Fort Sutter Racing Pigeon Club, and the Sacramento Racing Pigeon Club. He 
was compassionate, funny, gregarious, generous, fun-loving, and had a 
natural way of making everyone feel welcome and comfortable. He never met 
a stranger. For full obituary and to offer memories and expressions of 
sympathy, please visit porterloring.com. 
 
 
(There will be a Celebration of Life held in Sacramento later this year. Please 
contact Sorahana Miller at: 916-207-4279 or sorahana2004@yahoo.com if 
you would like to be contacted for information.) 
 


